
On Monday, June 22, 2015, the following reply email was sent to 104 recipients who submitted 
comments to the State Water Resources Control Board between June 8 and June 22 regarding 
actions being taken by the Central Valley Project to maintain temperature control for salmonid 
fisheries in the Sacramento River below Shasta Dam during the drought: 
 
 

Subject:  In regards to your letter on Sacramento River temperature actions/upcoming meeting on 
June 24 

 
Thank you for your correspondence to the State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board) 
regarding Sacramento River temperature-related issues.  Your comment and others have been posted 
on the State Water Board’s website and are being reviewed by Board members and staff, and 
considered in this matter.  We appreciate your input and understand the various water supply, 
fisheries and other concerns that have been raised by you and others.  We will continue to carefully 
consider those concerns as we move forward with operational decisions this year and in the 
future.  The State Water Board will be holding a public workshop this Wednesday June 24, 2015, to 
hear from the public and the various agencies on this matter and encourages interested persons to 
participate.  The notice for the workshop is available at: http://www.calepa.ca.gov/broadcast/  .   A 
press release with more information related to this matter is also available at: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/press_room/press_releases/2015/pr061615_shasta.pdf.  In addition, 
more information on this and related issues is available 
at:   http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/drought/tucp.shtml.  

  
Sincerely, 
 
Barbara Evoy 
Deputy Director for Water Rights 
State Water Resources Control Board 
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